
 

 

Our Office Servers will be down this coming Monday and Tuesday – 
Sept 19th & 20th. 

We are upgrading our equipment to meet our growing demand. 

Online Bill Payments will not be available during this time. 

We will be able to take your payment in our office if you choose to. 

We will remove this notice once we are back online. 

We are sorry for this inconvenience. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 


